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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE

MEGHALAYA::::SHILLONG
No. C.13/2019/180 Dated Shillong, the 05t May 2021

PRESS RELEASE

An awareness programme to enlighten the police officials
on the current COVID-19 scenario and importance of vaccination was held today
at Police Headquarters, Shillong. The much needed awareness programme was
imparted by Dr. Sandor Rudy L. Nongbri, Medical Officier, CHC Umsning and
the programme was attended by all the Health & Hygiene Committees of Police
Department.

In the awareness programme the resource person dwelled
at length about the new COVID-19 variant, the different types of vaccines and
the need to immunize the community in order to prevent surge in COVID-19
positive cases. He also dispelled several rumours about the current vaccination
drive and cleared the doubts of many officials regarding effects of the vaccine on

people with co-morbities, lactating mothers and pregnant women.

Sd/-
(Shri. G.K. Iangrai, MPS)
Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A)
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Memo No. C.13/2019/180-A Dated Shillong, the 05t May 2021
Copy to:

1. The President, Shillong Press Club, Meghalaya, Shillong for information.

2. All the Editors, Print/Electronic Media, Meghalaya, for information and

with a request to kindly publish/broadcast the Press Release.




